
From: Meredith <mmillerskico@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 9:10 PM 

To: Nina Ruiz 

Subject: Flying horse north concerns 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links 

or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT 

Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

Hello Ms. Ruiz,  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this message. I am writing to express my concern regarding the 

development of flying horse north. I am a Black Forest resident, and we have a well. Currently, simply 

due to the weather, our system is drawing air along with our water. We are extremely concerned at the 

potential harm and expanded development in flying horse north would do to the aquifer and well 

systems in surrounding areas. Allowing a hotel and up to 1800 more homesites in an otherwise semi-

rural area feels irresponsible and counter to our Colorado lifestyle.  

 

In addition, adding that amount of traffic to Black Forest  road, Hodgen road, and surrounding areas 

would cause congestion and accidents at another alarming rate.  

 

Please do not approve this expansion. Please tell Classic homes NO.  

 

Thank you,  

 

MM 

 


